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June 18, 2024

TROPICAL STORM ALBERTO

The National Hurricane Center issued the following tropical Storm Warning at 7:00
am this morning.

A Tropical Storm Warning is in effect for...

+ the Texas coast from Port O'Connor southward to the mouth of the Rio
Grande
the northeastern coast of Mexico south of the mouth of the Rio Grande to
Puerto de Altamira.

A Tropical Storm Warning means that tropical storm conditions are expected
somewhere within the warning area within 36 hours.

Alberto is now tracking north at about 6 mph with winds of 40mph. Specific storm
surge warnings have been issued for:

Sargent, TX to Sabine Pass, TX...2-4 ft

Galveston Bay...2-4 ft

Mouth of the Rio Grande, TX to Sargent, TX...1-3 ft

Sabine Pass, TX to Vermilion/Cameron Parish Line, LA...1-3 ft

Heavy rain is also expected in those areas along with some storm surge and
tropical storm wind conditions. Hurricane hunter aircraft have been out and will
continue their surveillance.

Activate and review your Emergency Action Plan for tropical storms. For those
members without a written plan, please use this template as a resource to help




with your preparation efforts. Note that a login is required to access the member
only resources. If you need a login, please email Kathy.Hulse@sedgwick.com.

Keep an eye on the Gulf. The National Hurricane Center says that the disturbance

is quite large and could impact a large area of the Mexico and Texas coastline.
Monitor your local news and bulletins from the National Weather Service. Don'’t
hesitate to call the Fund’s Risk Control Consultants for additional information
about preparations. Stay informed and stay safe.

Use the links below for more information and tools

Recent Member Communications

Workers' Compensation Forms

Liability and Property Loss Notices

Fund Contact List

www.twcarmf.org




